
Project: Lyon Slide Repair Project 

Location: Boulder Creek at Madrone Drive 

Background: Rainfall during winter of 2017 triggered a large landslide below the District’s 

Lyon Tank and Treatment Plant, damaging a portion of the access road. A temporary road is in 

place, but a long term solution will be needed.  

Project Description: The landslide must be stabilized before any fill or roadwork is done to 

repair the access road, complying with Santa Cruz County standards. Drainage improvements 

will also be made to prevent future damage from occurring, and temporary access to the site 

must be maintained.  

Estimated Bid Amount:  12-15 million  

 


